
  
   Interested in knowing more about how and why it is time for us to bring the 
International Women’s Conference to Dallas, TX for 2022 /2023?  
Please come to our informational meeting, perhaps, join in forming the committee to bid 
for bringing the conference back to Dallas, TX. The last one was held in Dallas in 1988! 
 
This AA Women’s conference brings the message of recovery, strengthens our community, 
and involves hundreds of volunteers in 12 step work. . We are not a glum lot, hosting over 
2500 sober women for the International Women’s conference in Dallas is an experience you 
will never forget!  Includes hard work, great fellowship and a lotta fun.  Bring a friend! 
                    When:                  Saturday 6/15 
                                              2:00 to 3:30 (time for questions) 
 

Where:            Dallas North AA 
        101 S. Coit Rd # 210 
        (entrance is in the back) 

           Richardson, TX  75080 
 

HISTORY OF THE CONFERENCE:: IN 1965, BERNADETTE O’K AND OTHER AA 
WOMEN IN KANSAS CITY HELD A CONFERENCE JUST FOR WOMEN IN AA. 
The conference became known as the National AA Women’s Conference. 
This forum aimed to provide: 

• Sharing of experiences common to women alcoholics 
• Discussion of problems of particular interest to all women AA members. 
• Opportunities to hear AA women speakers from many areas. 

Forty-five members attended the first conference in Kansas City. The reception was so enthusiastic that 
plans were laid to create an annual women’s AA conference.  
 

“The	International	Women’s	Conference	is	the	bridge	to	a	better	understanding	of	the	Alcoholics	
Anonymous	philosophy	and	way	of	life	because	of	our	special	needs	in	sobriety	as	women.	We	as	women	
members	of	Alcoholic	Anonymous	are	survivors.	We	have	found	a	way	to	obtain	meaning,	depth	and	
responsibility	in	our	lives.	This	came	about	out	of	desire,	decision,	determination	and	spiritual	guidance.	
An	elevated	sense	of	belonging	that	is	brought	about	by	the	special	services	and	a	special	need	provided	

by	our	Women’s	Conference	is	our	goal.” internationalwomensconference.org 
	
Questions: Contact JoAnn M. 214-395-6104 /Kathleen CH 214-282-9108 

 



 


